

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

29 August 2008

Ms. Alexa A. S. Raad CEO **Public Interest Registry** 1775 Wiehle Avenue, Suite 102A Reston, VA 20190 Dr Milton Mueller Chair, ICANN Non Commercial Users Constituency

Dear Ms. Raad and Dr Mueller,

Thank you for your thoughts concerning the deployment of IDNs.

ICANN is still working through the process for deployment of IDN TLDs and you will have the opportunity to review the implementation program when it is public.

Sincerely,

Paul Twomey

President & CEO

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers